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21st May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Exciting Sponsorship Opportunity – Support Our School Sports Teams! 
 
We are delighted to let you know that Gilthill Primary School is in the process of updating our sports kit, 
which will be proudly worn by pupils representing the school in a wide range of sporting events. These 
include football matches, cross country competitions, swimming galas, netball tournaments and many 
more. 
 
As part of this exciting update, we are reaching out to see if any of our school families own or operate a 
local business and would be interested in sponsoring our new kit. Sponsorship would involve 
contributing to or covering the cost of the kit in exchange for having your company logo featured on the 
front of the team shirts. This is a fantastic opportunity to promote your business while supporting our 
young athletes. 
 
Our sports teams represent Gilthill Primary School at events across the local area, and your support 
would help us ensure our pupils look and feel their best while competing. It’s also a great way to 
strengthen links between the school and our wider community. 
 
If this is something you would be interested in, or if you would like more information, please contact the 
school office as soon as possible. We’d love to hear from you. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support of Gilthill Primary School. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr J Clarke 
Gilthill Primary School 
Year 1 Class Teacher & P.E Lead 
 


